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All UAB retirees need to join UABRA to protect their retirement
fund and health care insurance. Membership is open to all retired
faculty and staff of UAB, University Hospital and their spouses,
widows and widowers of retirees. Those nearing retirement and
friends of UABRA may join as associate members. A UABRA
application can be downloaded from the Join link. The governor
and legislators respond to numbers (voters), so we need as many
retirees to join as possible. It is in their best financial interest to
join UABRA. Retired faculty and staff from the University of
Alabama at Birmingham banded together in December 2002 in
Birmingham to establish a Retirees Association to deal with
COLA, PEEHIP premiums and other issues affecting UABRA.
Help us help you and join today.
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